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Wisconsin Electnc eowencowa
231 WEST MICHIGAN, MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53201

June 2, 1980

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement,

|Region III
|

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

DOCKET NO. 50-266
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1

LICENSEE EVENT REPORT NO. 80-005/03L-0

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report No. 80-005/03L-0

(a 30-day report) with an attachment which provides a description

of an event which may be in violation of Technical Specification

15.6.2.2.f, "A fire brigade of at least five members shall be

maintained on site at all times".
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Very truly yours,
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C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department
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